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Madison, WI – State Senator Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac) released the following statement after 

Governor Tony Evers’ 2025 State of the State Address:  

“The State of Wisconsin has been sitting on record surpluses for far too long. The most current 

estimates show our government has collected 4.5 million more dollars than it needs to operate. 

That’s money that should be in your pocket, not sitting in a government bank account.  

“Tax cuts need to be our focus as we begin this legislative session. My constituents are not 

clamoring for growing the size and scope of government, they want their tax dollars spent wisely 

and they want what isn’t spent to be sent back where it belongs.”  

“While Governor Evers plans to claim this surplus and hand out your tax dollars, Republicans 

will be focused on returning this money to the people and lowering the tax burden moving 

forward. 

“I’m ready and excited to work for the people of the 20th Senate District in 2025” 
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